
 

 

Sturbridge Recreation Meeting Minutes Monday, December 15, 2008 5:30pm 

 

  In Attendance: Mike Moran, Al Jones and Tom Kane 

 

Absent: Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe 

 

Minutes were not available for approval 

 

Plimpton Property Al and Mike Moran  walked the property felt there was a small  area 

possible for a few fields , but the area is really out of the way in reference to the other  

fields were proposing at this time.  

 Letters were sent out last week to the summer staff in reference to returning in 2009 for 

summer employment 

 

Sturbridge Little League Mike Placella and Ed Pecchie attended our meeting to discuss 

the proposed fields at the Shepard Parcel 

 

 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:00 pm 

 

 

Respectfully Yours, 

 

 

Lynne Girouard  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


